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We have been learning about authors 

this term! We learnt about what 

authors do and talked about some of 

our favourite authors! We even had a 

go at becoming authors ourselves! 

Our focus this term is Traditional Tales. 

We made our own Big Bad Wolf masks and 

pretended to be the wolf. We then 

created a WANTED poster using our masks 

to write a descriptive sentence. 

In maths, we have been exploring 

capacity. We had to decide whether the 

cups were empty, nearly empty, half full, 

nearly full or full. We then poured the 

water into different sized containers to 

see if we could change the capacity. 

As part of our traditional tales topic, we 

have been looking at the best materials 

for the Three Pigs houses. We used 

different materials and resources around 

the classroom to build our own houses 

including, Lego, sticks, and paper straws. 


